
 

 

2018 Squadron Trip 
 

The Officers and SSC are making plans for an INTERNATIONAL 
trip between 10 - 19 March 2018 to the United Kingdom 

Exercise Canadian Invasion 2018 – Old Blighty 
 

MEETING LOCATION & TIME 
 

Mimico Adult Learning Centre – Gym  
Thursday, 19 October, 2018, from 7 p.m. to 9.m. p.m. 

 

There are many details to be completed and confirmed, and we are working with senior 
military and government officials in Canada and overseas. 
 

As this is an international trip, the following criteria will be employed: 
 

 Total Cadet participation limited to 45 Cadets 
 Must be a minimum of 13 years of age as of 1 February 2018 
 Must successfully complete the selection process  
 Participants are capable of attending a trip that will extend beyond the dates of the 

2018 March Break 
 Participants must hold all necessary travel documents 

 
142 Squadron will embark on a 10 day tour of locations of historic and cultural 
significance.  Highlights of this trip will include lodging at a Royal Air Force Station in 
London, England, with visits to historic sites and world class museums. 
 
As details develop you will be advised.  In the meantime, eligible Cadets should consider 
if they wish to participate.  An "Intent To Participate Registration Form" is required if you 
are interested in joining the tour!  There will be financial obligations by participants, so 
Cadets should to start saving now! 

 
Plan to attend the information session on Thursday, 19 October, 2017   

 
Watch for more information coming your way as our plans evolve! 


